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I vehemently oppose SB 1046.  DMV and motor voter has been a disaster and I am 

positive that ODFW will absolutely not be any better.  There are far too many people 

that for whatever reasons use another address other than their own at both of these 

entities.  We need to take it back to the county's responsibility for registering and 

checking registrations for the people residing in said county. 

Thank you,  Cheryl Smith 


